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Urgent Notice:  

To :  Service providers and businesses  
From : Phokwane Local Municipality 
Date : 07 January 2021 

 

Phokwane Local Municipality warns all its service providers that there is a fraudulent domain 

email registered as khoboane@phokwane.gov.za that is being used to scam business people or attempt 

to lure them into making business with "Phokwane" which in this case are the scammers.  

The emails are formatted to look as if they come from Phokwane municipality, the content thereof requests 

the receiver to contact the CFO regarding supply and delivery of materials. 

Therefore Phokwane Local Municipality would like to distance itself from such 

criminal activities. We further advise that where possible criminal cases must be opened against 

the scammers, if you receive such emails, please do not respond to them but to contact the procurement 

section of the Municipality for confirmation on 053 474 9700. 

NB: The scammers might use other accounts not mentioned in this communique  

 

 

In service delivery  
 

Ms Kgalalelo Letshabo 
Communication Officer 
Phokwane Local Municipality      
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